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NEWS RELEASE

FROM

SANDY TOWN COUNCIL
Refurbishment of Football Pavilion, Bedford Road Recreation Ground, Sandy
Sandy Town Council congratulates Sandy Football Club on securing grant funding of £33,299 from the Football Stadia Improvement Fund for the refurbishment and extension of the Football Pavilion at Bedford Road Recreation Ground.   The Pavilion is owned by the Town Council and leased to the Club.  Both Sandy Football Club and the Town Council have contributed their own funds to the project to modernise and improve the facilities within the Pavilion and it is hoped to secure additional contributions from Central Bedfordshire Council to meet the total project cost of £48,299.

Town Mayor Susan Sutton said “It is very good news that the Pavilion is to have this much needed facelift.  Participation in sport and exercise is so important for our community and both club members and visitors will really benefit from these improvements.”
Work will begin at the Recreation Ground in early June and should be completed before the school holidays are ended.  The Pavilion itself is to be extended but most of the work will be to the interior of the building.   The children’s play area will stay open throughout and it is hoped to keep any inconvenience to neighbours to a minimum.  
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For further information contact:

Delia Shephard

Town Clerk
Sandy Town Council

10 Cambridge Road 

SANDY    SG19 1JE 

Telephone: 01767-681491 Fax: 01767-692527       
Email: clerk@sandytowncouncil.gov.uk


